
Wexford Joint Planning Commission

c/o Cherry Grove Township
4830 E. M-55
Cadillac, Michigan 49601                      www.wexfordjpc.org

Email: planningandzoning@wexfordjpc.org
(231)775-1138x6   

September 18, 2019

Re: Legal Defense Fund Expenditures

Dear Wexford Joint Planning Commission members,

At the August 26, 2019 meeting I was asked to reconcile the total expenses incurred in the zoning
enforcement efforts on behalf of Cherry Grove Township.  The table below is a synopsis:

         Invoice #         Amount             Invoice #         Amount

623365 $165.00 633494 $3240.00

625358 $55.00 634564 $2892.10

631794 $142.50 635374 $399.00

632986 $655.50 636341 $1168.50

Invoice # 623365 was for legal services ending May 31, 2018
Invoice # 636341 was for legal services ending July 31, 2019

Total to date: $8717.60
                                

Very truly yours,

Robert (Bob) Hall
Planning and Zoning Administrator
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